
From: Thomas Dubreuil
To: Town Admin; Selectmen
Subject: Re: Right to know information
Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 1:47:39 PM

June 10,24 voted for Cassella to come and present the Community Host Agreement, which is
in the May 20,24 working session minutes. June 17,24 is the date it was executed. July
29th Cassella did the presentation and tipping fees, which was handed out at the meetings.
October 28 Cassella came in to answer questions on the proposed transfer station.
In early 2023 Christine Ortez gave me a copy of the host agreement which was the first one I've
seen. All these have been given to the select board members with the exception of Christine
Ortez. This is how I obtained the information.
I have nothing else, no phone, email, or texts.

From: Town Admin <townadmin@townofdaltonnh.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 10:53 AM
To: Selectmen <selectmen@townofdaltonnh.gov>
Subject: FW: Right to know information
 
Good morning,
 
Please respond and let me know when your documents will be sent to me so I can compile them for
our formal response to Mandy. What is specifically being requested is highlighted below.
 
Thank you,
Jeanette
 
-----Original Message-----
From: devenomandy@gmail.com <devenomandy@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 3:54 PM
To: Selectmen <selectmen@townofdaltonnh.gov>; Town Admin
<townadmin@townofdaltonnh.gov>
Subject: Right to know information
 
Good afternoon select board,
 
I am requesting communications between Casella and Selectboard members in regards to any host
agreement conversations via email, text, or phone conversations from the time that selectmen
Thomas Dubreul took his oath of office to present.
 
I would also like a copy of the letter that is going to the lawyer that was presented to the selectboard
members at the most recent select board meeting on October 15, 2024.
 
It was suggested via a selectboard member that residents do their own research and therefore thank
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you in advance for helping me do so.
 
Sincerely,
Amanda Deveno
511 Simonds Road
Dalton, NH 03598
Cell: 443-601-5433
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone


